
Ferry County Public Hospital District
Improving Health – Saving Lives

A Message to the Employees of FCPHD 
from the Board

We just want you to know that the 
things you do for our District do not go 
unnoticed.  We are proud of each and 
every department.  When people think of 
hospitals they often think only of doctors 
and nurses, not aware of the many support 
staff behind the scenes that keep the 
hospital functioning.   

Our Kitchen serves hot, nutritious 
meals to patients, residents in Long Term 
Care, Assisted Living, and staff. They also 
graciously serve seniors meals three times 
per week. 

Our Maintenance crew maintains 
and repairs the hospital buildings and 
property. They provide security and safety 
and remain on-call 24 hours a day.  

Central Supply ensures that there are 
always adequate, appropriate supplies on 
hand for daily needs and emergencies.  

The Information Technology team 
provides the staff with the latest 
technology assistance and is on-call 24 
hours a day.  

Administrative staff for the Hospital and 
Clinics includes billing, medical records, 
receptionists, coders, and transcribers. 
These departments are constantly working 
to be sure that our patients’ records are 
current and accurate, and that our patients 
are received in a timely and friendly 
manner.  

Physical Therapy keeps patients moving 
and able to seek rehab close to home.

Human Resources assists in hiring and 
training, and inspiring and supporting our 
staff.  

The Assisted Living Facility provides 
a home and care for members of the 
community requiring assistance in their 
daily activities.  

Housekeeping and Laundry keep our 
facility immaculately clean and our 
laundry fresh. 

Laboratory and Imaging staff are 
also available 24 hours a day to provide 
diagnostic studies in a confident and 
timely manner. 

The Executive Management Team and 
CEO flawlessly work together to manage 
our Hospital in a positive and productive 
way.

And, of course, there is the Nursing staff 
who work 24 hours a day, ready to provide 
competent and knowledgeable care to 
anyone in need. 

And, last but not least, to our Providers 
- the Doctors, Physician  Assistants and 
Nurse Practitioners, who have been 
diligently working hard to make sure 
all patient needs are met and shifts 
are covered while the provider search 
continues.

A big thank you to everyone for all 
your hard work and dedication. We have 
an incredible team and we are grateful 
for every precious moment you spend 
caring for our community members and 
Hospital.

Wishing each and every one of you a 
great NewYear! Thank you for believing in 
our mission and vision.

Dave Iverson, Nancy Betschart, DiAnne 
Lundgren, Ron Bacon, Nancy Giddings


